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REQUIREMENTS FOR HOSTING

A REGIONAL MEETING

CLUBS will be required to act as ‘hosts’ at each meeting, as follows :-

a)
deal with registration after consultation with Treasurer and monitor the signing in of Regional Reps on form provided by Secretary.
b)
organise raffle and sell tickets after consultation with Regional President


(Hosting club to provide raffle prizes, tickets and float).  Beneficiary 
to be decided by President.

c)
provide flowers for top table (small table arrangement for top table – cost to be borne by hosting club)

d)
provide identification of venue i.e. blue and yellow balloons

e)
act as stewards in car park, venue and wherever necessary

f)
ensure top table available to seat 12 people  (at Wolston there will 5 on top table and a separate table for other officers and another for reps)

g)
water provided for top table

h)
table space available for Post Box and Regional shop (will have been pre ordered)

i)
ensure venue vacated – check for property left behind

j)
appoint a new member to read out “Our Vision and Our Mission statements” (liaise with Treasurer for new members attending – failing new members appoint someone from your own club) and introduce them to President 

k)
appoint a new member to light the Peace Candle (liaise with Treasurer for new members attending – failing new members appoint someone from your own club)


And introduce them to President.

NEW MEMBERS – please reserve a table at lunchtime for new members and their sponsors, after consultation with Extension & Membership Officer and Treasurer

regarding numbers.  

Booking to venue will have been:  seating, theatre style, for 80-100 people.  Top table for 12 people, registration table, sales table and table for the Post Box/raffle prizes.  Lunch at 1pm.
The Regional Officers’ Committee hope that the above information will be of assistance to Clubs.

Denise Carson Regional Secretary

